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Date: February 3, 2025 
To:  Dr. Jennifer Norrell, Superintendent of Schools 

East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education 
From: Steven Megazzini, Assistant Superintendent of Operations Interim 
Subject: EAHS Hot Water Tank Emergency Replacement 
 

Information: 

The hot water tank at East Aurora High School is leaking and there is corrosion on top of tank.  It is at the end of its 

life cycle.  Hot water is needed to supply the school for food service in the facility.  The district is moving forward with 

an emergency replacement of the 500-gallon storage tank at EAHS. 

Per the Illinois School Code (105 ILCS 5/10-20.21) Contracts, bidding is exempt for item (xi).  Contracts for repair, 

maintenance, remodeling, renovation, or construction, or a single project involving an expenditure not to exceed 

$50,000 and not involving a change in the size, type, or extent of an existing facility.   

    


